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Rotary Club of Everett, MA

May 3, 2012
     The Gears
Present: Rosemary, Rich A., President Michael, Paul, Tyler, Janet, Chris, Tim
Guests/Speakers: Marie and Susan from LARE Training, who spoke about the educational programs offered at LARE’s Chelsea location.

Culinary students thanked Rotary for the donation to help them on their trip to Prince Edward Island to learn about the culinary programs.

Thank you to Judy Lonergan who stepped up and will be the next President after President Mike completes a two-year term.  

Paul will be running the next two meetings, as President Mike will be away.

BOWL-A-THON-still need many more lanes filled.  Please ask your friends and associates to bowl.

Janet S. will be coordinating the raffle portion of the Bowl-A-Thon.  Please call Janet at 781-338-7903 or e-mail at jschweitzer@hallmarkhealth.org with information on your donation.  The Club is donating a lottery tree, and a collection will be taken this Thursday and next Thursday to purchase tickets. 

We lost the Penny Wars by $1.03.  Can you believe how close it was?  We will be splitting the donations to the charities we selected: Kiwanis for the Everett Boys and Girls Club and Rotary for the Shute Library. 

No meeting on 5/24, as the Bowl-A-Thon that evening will take the place of the noon meeting.

Board Meeting on June 12th at Cataldo.

Scholarship Luncheon on June 7th.  Please make every effort to attend.

The attendance is not where it should be, so please try coming to meetings. 

